
 

EYFS SEND  

We offer open sessions for Peterborough PVI                    

SEND resources, learning environment                                        

The session for October will be on: 

Tuesday 18th October 2022 

1.30 - 3.00pm 

Limited spaces are available.  

Please contact Caverstede Nursery School to book your place                        

onto one of these dates. 

Telephone: 01733 571742   e-mail: hub@caverstede.peterborough.sch.uk 

Peterborough Specialist HUBS 

To keep improving the expertise available to our children and young people with Special Educational Needs and Disabilities (SEND) in 
all education settings in the Peterborough area, the Local Authority has established a growing network of specialist hubs. 

The purpose of the hubs is to help raise the quality of support for all children with SEND in all schools in the Peterborough area. Each 
hub is a commissioned service arising from a partnership between the City Council and the host school / academy, with senior staff 
from each organisation working together.  

Each hub has a designated type of SEND specialism.  A centre of expertise might support a local school by: 

• Offering specialist resources and training; 

• Modelling high quality support in mainstream classrooms; 

• Providing telephone helpline and/or drop in sessions. 

Our Open Sessions for schools with nursery/reception classes are an               

opportunity to view Caverstede and share strategies with our SENCo,      

Inclusion Manager and nursery practitioners who                                          

support our children with SEND. 

We have experienced, knowledgeable staff  who together with                    

our carefully developed inclusive environment,                                             

meet the needs of  ALL children. 

 

You can also view our SEND resources, learning environment and speak to our 

staff  to get ideas on how you can implement resources cost effectively within 

your school and classrooms. 


